PLYMOUTH COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
MEETING

EXECUTIVE SESSION

December 18, 2014

In Accordance with MGL, Chapter 30A, Section 21, held for the purpose of
discussing the consideration of purchase, exchange or lease of real
property and to discuss strategy with respect to collective bargaining and
pending litigation, the Board voted to enter into Executive Session at 6:04
p.m. and to not return to open public session. Chairman Pallotta called the
roll: Commissioner Wright-Yes, Commissioner Hanley-Yes, Chairman
Pallotta-Yes.

Discussion—Collective Bargaining
The Commissioners discussed collective bargaining with Attorney Gildea
regarding SEIU and OPEIU.

Discussion-155 W. Elm St. Brockton (old Brockton District Court)
Attorney Gildea briefed the Commissioners on an ongoing appraisal being
conducted for the building at 155 West Elm Street.

Discussion—Entergy Lease
Attorney Gildea briefed the Commissioners on recent lease negotiations

with Entergy.

At 6:30 p.m. the meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Nancy O'Rourke
Executive Assistant



